Mr Philip Furlong

Secretary General

Department of Arts, Sport and Tourism

Kildare Street

Dublin 2                                                                                                           7 April 2004
Dear Philip 
Re: Action Plan under Sustaining Progress
Please find attached the Museum’s progress report under Sustaining Progress covering the period since the last report in October 2003 to April 2004, plus accompanying documents. I include also IMMA’s Action Plan with columns three and four completed in respect of the Actions to be achieved by April 2004.
I can confirm that the report has been agreed by IMMA’s Partnership Committee.

I am pleased to report that the initiatives undertaken under the process have had a very positive impact on the working of the Museum. 

We look forward to working with the Department on the remaining stages of Sustaining Progress.

If you need any further information please contact myself or Philomena Byrne, Head of Public Affairs, and we shall be happy to help in any way that we can.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

Enrique Juncosa

Director

